
 

Dear Candidate, 

Thank you for your interest in the position of principal at Island Christian Academy.  

These are exciting times for this brand new international primary school on Hong Kong Island. This year, we 

have started with ninety four children with three year one classes, one year two class and one year 

two/three class. We are receiving new application every day and request for tours of our new facility. Over 

the next three years our school will expand each year level till year six is full with a capacity over 400 

children.   

Our new facility includes speciality rooms such as Chinese, Music, Art, Science and three covered 

playgrounds.  

During this first year we are building our team, curriculum, resources, the facility-a new library and 

Information Technology room, our parent and community.  We are so encouraged by the support from the 

international Christian Churches, as we provide an avenue for Christian Education. 

Hong Kong is an amazing city full of huge skyscrapers that we can see from the school. The foundations of 

these buildings take considerable time to construct. Here at Island we are looking for a Principal who will 

continue to build upon the foundations that have begun leading with integrity, expertise and 

professionalism.  

Island Christian Academy is part of the growing family of schools under of Generations Christian Education. 

We are excited to work together as each person bringing their gifts, skills and expertise. We will continue to 

grow together.  

We are looking for a principal who believes in the potential of every child, knowing they are loved and 

created by God with hopes and dreams for a wonderful future. This undertaking is perhaps the most 

important responsibility of every grownup in a child’s life.  

As an organization we are seeking a principal who is committed to the development of the whole child is 

committed to build this wonderful school community into all God has planned making a difference in the 

lives of the children, families in Hong Kong. 

We look forward to hearing from you, 

 

Gail Maidment 

Executive Director  

Generations Christian Education 


